
Cathedral School 8th grade Class Presents…. 

Spaghetti Dinner 

The 8th grade Class of 2018 is hosting a spaghetti dinner on Saturday, October 21, 
2017, with all proceeds benefiting the Class Trip.  

The dinner will be held in the School Hall from 4:00 p.m. until 6:00 p.m., with the 
options of Carry-Out and Drive-Thru services from the main doors of the school on 
Cass Street.  

Tickets are $7.00 for an adult meal and $5.00 for a child’s meal (ages 10 and under). 

Dinner will include salad, spaghetti, meatballs, a breadstick, drink and dessert. 

If you would like to purchase tickets for this delicious dinner, please fill out the 
reservation form below and return to the school or rectory office with attn: 
Spaghetti Dinner and payment by Monday, October 16, 2017. Tickets will then be 
mailed to your home or ready for pick up. Please make checks payable to Cathedral 
School. 

In addition, the 8th graders are raffling off an Apple iWatch!! Tickets are $5.00 each 
or 5 tickets for $20.00. The winner will be drawn the evening of the Spaghetti 
Dinner. Need not be present to win!  

Thank you in advance for helping support the 8th grade class, and we look forward 
to having dinner with you on October 21st!  

After dinner you are invited to stick around and play Bingo with us in the Atrium, 
beginning at 6:00P.M. We have some great prizes! 

Family Name:__________________________ Phone Number:_____________________________ 

Number of Adult tickets: _____   Number of Child tickets: _____ 

iWatch Tickets:______     Total amount enclosed: $_______ 

Please Circle:  Pick Up  Mail  

Address:______________________________________________________________ 

 


